
TO:       Theo Mace 

            Administrative Judge 

            Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

  

Date:    May 31, 2005 

  

Re:       Reopening case for additional comments. 

 Dear Judge Mace, 

 In response to your letter let me state that operations at Pennco have been “temporarily 
suspended”, not terminated.  

 The cessation of our all our operations was directly ordered by WUTC staff in early May and we 
have not yet resumed service. Since we were forced to shut down by WUTC staff and lay off 
many of our employees anyway, we have taken this period as a brief respite. 

 You should know that we are hoping the commission will grant the additional Authority we 
requested and further, if said Authority is granted; we have the equipment, inclination, expertise, 
personnel and other resources necessary to deliver the new service. 

 Therefore, based on the above Pennco requests that the case concerning its request for 
additional authority not be reopened to allow additional comments from any party, including 
WUTC staff.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kevin Harris 

President 
Pennco Transportation, Inc. 


